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Deacon Nominations 
Waushara Community Church


Dear Congregation of WCC,


Drawing from Acts 6:1-7, we have some guidance of the leadership of the 
church at that time calling upon the gathered church body to supply names 
of men who could serve the body in a very practical way.


Acts 6:2-5a (LSB)

So the twelve summoned the congregation of the disciples and said, “It is 
not pleasing to God for us to neglect the word of God in order to serve 
tables.  Therefore, brothers, select from among you seven men of good 
reputation, full of Spirit and of wisdom, whom we may put in charge of this 
need.  But we will devote ourselves to prayer and to the service of the 
word.”  And this word pleased the whole congregation, and they chose… 

Following this scriptural guidance, our leadership, the Elders of WCC, are 
calling upon the congregation of the disciples, the WCC church body, to 
nominate at least 4 deacons to replace those finishing their terms of 
service.


Please read the qualifications of a deacon below and fill out the back of 
this form.  Thank you for being a part of this process.


Qualifications for Deacons


1 Timothy 3:8-10, 12 
Deacons, likewise, are to be men worthy of respect, sincere, not indulging 
in much wine, and not pursuing dishonest gain.  They must keep hold of 
the deep truths of the faith with a clear conscience.  They must first be 
tested; and then if there is nothing against them, let them serve as 
deacons.  A deacon must be the husband of but one wife and must 
manage his children and his household well. 



Deacon Nominations

Waushara Community Church


I have read and understood God’s qualifications for those who wish to serve as deacon in the church.  To 
the best of my knowledge, those names that I am placing in nomination below meet the biblical 
qualifications as printed on the front side of this form.


	 


(name of nominee)


(name of nominee)	 


(name of nominee)


(name of nominee)


(name of nominee)


Please return this form in the basket on the Welcome Desk, or church mailbox # 12 no later than 

Sunday, January 28, 2024
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